
 
 
 

MAYFLOWER ATHLETIC CONFERENCE 
PO Box 145 Wareham, MA 02571 

 

 
 
Greetings, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing on behalf of the Mayflower Athletic Conference to invite 
comprehensive high schools to apply to join our league. The Mayflower Athletic Conference has a rich 
history of fostering growth and opportunity for student-athletes. As we continue to grow, we are actively 
seeking schools that share our vision for athletics and will be a strong addition to our league. 
 
The Mayflower Athletic Conference offers a variety of sports for both boys and girls teams.   Our league 
provides a competitive and collaborative environment, allowing students to grow both as athletes and as 
individuals. The Mayflower Athletic Conference prides itself on encouraging sportsmanship and 
camaraderie amongst its members. 
 
If your school is interested in joining the Mayflower Athletic Conference, please complete and submit our 
application to Matthew J. Trahan, C.M.A.A. located at 476 North Ave., Rochester M.A. 02770. Or email 
mtrahan@oldcolony.info.   Applications will be accepted until June 30, 2023. We would be happy to 
answer any questions you may have about our league. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. We hope to have the opportunity to welcome your school to 
the Mayflower Athletic Conference. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Matthew J. Trahan, C.M.A.A. 
Conference Chairman 
Director of Athletics 
Old Colony R.V.T.H.S. 


